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Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency and Dynegy's proposal to amend the Multi Pollutant Standard (MPS) is
unnessecary and would give Dynegy the option to increase air pollution (NOx and SO2) at certain individual
Dynegy plants.  The proposal includes Baldwin, Coffeen, Duck Creek, Edwards, Havana, Hennepin, Joppa, and
Newton coal fired power plants.  Any increase in pollution would place an undue public health burden on the
communities surrounding the plants and the people who live there.

For these reasons, the Illinois Pollution Control Board should reject the regulatory changes that the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency and Dynegy are proposing. Businesses have no power when compared to politics

As someone who lives with allergies, I speak for these people when I say: Do this, Mr. Governor, and you will lose
my support in the 2018 gubernatorial elections... and I don't think you want to lose the support of your own people. 

Sincerely,

Noah Whitehouse 
200
Manito, IL 61546
Midwestcentralftw@gmail.com
(309) 201-0570
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